
Minutes – 11-8-11

Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Todd Swain – Asst RE, Betty Martin
– Secretary, Virginia Apker - Treasurer, Steve Herrod, Patrick Lipsinic, Jon
Pyeatt, James Stowers, and George Walker.  The treasurer’s report and the
minutes of the October meeting were approved as presented.

Solo Report – Todd Swain: The season is over for 2011.  The last event for the
year was held at the Fairgrounds.  There was a large turnout (about 120), with
several new participants.  The Club needs someone to serve as Solo Chairman
for 2012.

AVRG – Betty Martin:The MiDiv Schedule is set for 2012.  There will be one
event at Hallett, a Rational/National on April 14-15.  The Sunday National will be
the B.F. Goodrich  MiDiv Super Tour Event.  The S/S/R/R at HPT in May will be
put on by all of the racing groups and regions.

Rally Cross – Pat Lipsinic: We are looking at sites for 2012.

Old Business: The Club purchased 111 cones from the Corvette Club.

New Business:

The Solo timing system needs to be evaluated before next season.

Todd is looking at sites for the awards banquet.

George Walker moved to approve $1000.00 for trophies for year-end Solo
Awards.  Jon Pyeatt seconded.  Motion carried.

Pat Lipsinic to approve $200.00 for the year-end Club Awards and trophies.
George seconded.  Motion carried.

The December meeting will be at BurnCo.

Betty Martin, secretary


